Chaffey-Burke Elementary School Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Donation Request

www.chaffeyburke.com

Dear Parents:

We hope that your children have had a great start to the school year! As you may already know, the Chaffey-Burke Elementary School Parent Advisory Council (PAC) annually requests a donation from families of students attending the school. Our school depends on your generous donations in order to pay for materials, equipment, activities, and outings for all children at the school.

Each donation over \$20 is tax deductible on your personal tax return. If you have a business, this is also a great opportunity to donate to help our kids, and write off the donation as a company expense.

Our goal this year is to raise \$30,000. Money raised will be used for:

Literacy resources for:

- School & classroom libraries
- Home reading program
- Leveled literacy program
- Red Cedar program
- Battle of the Books challenge

<u>Instructional supports:</u>

- Field trips
- Gymnastics instruction
- Cultural presentations
- Axe Capoeira (October week-long school-wide activity)
- extra art materials and classroom supplies

Technology & other:

- In Focus projector
- 3 ipads, 6 laptops
- school garden improvements
- New curriculum implementation support

Please help us reach the school's fundraising goal and show your support for the children at Chaffey-Burke. The suggested donation is \$40 per family. Any amount, lower or higher, will be gratefully accepted. All individual donations are voluntary and confidential. We will update the results of the total contributions raised on our PAC website on a monthly basis to inform you how close we are at to reaching our goal. ALL the money contributed will be used during the <u>current 2016/17 school year</u> to benefit our children at Chaffey-Burke.

On behalf of the students at Chaffey-Burke, thank you for your kind support and generosity! We all look forward to a wonderful and successful year of learning.

Claudio Bortolussi Principal Eugene Lin PAC Chairperson

How to make your donation:

- Use SchoolCashOnline at <u>www.schoolcashonline.com</u>; or
- **By cheque:** Please complete this portion and return to your child's teacher in an envelope. All cheques should be made payable to **Chaffey Burke School.** Tax donation receipts will be issued at the end of February 2017.

First Name:	Last Name:		
Address:			
·		City	Postal code
Oldest student's last name:	Teacher:		Div:

In order to receive your tax receipt by Feb 2017, please return this form by <u>Dec 15, 2016</u>. Have a question? Please contact chair@chaffeyburke.com